Wyong
Shire
Council

CENTRAL COAST

Adam Dean
DA/733/2011

The Entrance Peninsula Precinct Committee

PO Box 349
THE ENTRANCE NSW 2261

Dear Sir/Madam

Property: 447-449 The Entrance Road, LONG JETTY NSW 2261
Proposal: Demoilition of existing structures, remediation of land & construction of a large
scale retail establishment (BWS Liquor Store)

I refer to your submission concerning the above development application and advise that the
application has been refused by Council at it's meeting held on 14 March 2012. Your
comments were considered as part of the assessment process prior to determination.

The determination may be inspected at Council’s Customer Contact Centre.

In accordance with the provisions of Section 97 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979, the applicant has the right of appeal to the Land and Environment
Court against Council’s decision.

Thank you for commenting on the proposal. Should you require any further information
please contact Adam Dean on 43505555.

Yours faithfully
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Jane Doyle
Senior Administrative Support Officer
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